
 

 

 

 

 

Monday November 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

CONFIRMED CASE OF COVID 19 AT THE PARK SCHOOL LETTER TO ALL PARENTS AND 

CARERS 

We have been made aware that a member of staff at The Park School has tested positive for 

COVID19 at the weekend. 

We know that you may find this concerning but we are continuing to monitor the situation and are 

working closely with Public Health England. This letter is to inform you of the current situation and 

provide you with some general advice. Please be reassured that for most people, coronavirus 

(COVID-19) will be a mild illness.  

In line with the government guidance, students in Year 7, 8 and 9 must stay at home and move to 

remote learning from tomorrow Monday 23rd November returning to school on Monday 7th 

December. 

Students in Y10 and Y11 are expected to be in school as normal. 

What to do if your child develops symptoms of COVID 19  

If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19, they must not come to school and should remain at 

home for at least 10 days from the date when their symptoms appeared. Anyone with symptoms 

will be eligible for testing and this can be arranged via https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-

test or by calling 119.  All other household members who remain well, must stay at home and not 

leave the house for 14 days. This includes anyone in your ‘Support Bubble’.  

Further information is available at: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19- stay-at-

home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus- covid-19-

infection  

The 14-day period starts from the day when the first person in the house became ill.  

Household members should not go to work, school or public areas and exercise should be taken 

within the home. Household members staying at home for 14 days will greatly reduce the overall 

amount of infection the household could pass on to others in the community  

Further information is available at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  

Yours sincerely,  

 Paul Walsh 
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Remote learning timetable for KS3 

o Monday - Maths English IT 
o Tuesday -  Science RE Comm Skills 
o Wednesday - Maths English PSHCE/ Careers 
o Thursday - Science Art Dig Med 
o Friday -  Maths English Hist  

 

Further information on remote learning for KS3 will be circulated Monday 23rd November 


